-----Original Message-----

From: SSLS Arboricultural 

Sent: 21 June 2017 15:18

To: Planning

Cc: Caroline Ford

Subject: RE: Bicester Eco Town Exemplar Site Banbury Road B4100 Caversfield [14/01384/OUT]

Dear Caroline

I`ve reviewed the proposal and feel that the most recent tree survey is out of date, its normal to have a tree survey dated within 24 months of an application.

Can we request an up to date survey please ?

Regards

Rhodri Jones 

Arboriculture Officer (south) 

Cherwell District & South Northants Councils
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